
 

 

TO: Commissioners, Commissioner Designees, National Office staff, 
Department of Defense, School Liaison Officers, School Counselors and 
all parties providing training on behalf of the Military Interstate Children’s 
Compact Commission (MIC3) 

FROM: MIC3 Training Committee 
DATE:  August 27, 2019 
SUBJECT: Utilizing Copyrighted MIC3 Training Materials 
 
The MIC3 Training Committee adopted a committee Mission Statement in October 2018 
to outline the Committee’s role and responsibilities.   
  
Mission Statement 

The mission of the MIC3 Training Committee is to respond to the needs of various 
audiences to provide accurate, current and customized content about the compact for 
use by commissioners, schools, families, and military-connected stakeholders. 

Shared Commitments 

• Increase knowledge about the compact, and limits of the compact. 
• Increase the appropriate application of the compact for children of military 

families. 
• Support and educate parents, students, and associated persons as 

advocates for transitioning students and military personnel about the 
compact and limits of the compact. 

• Reduce inconsistent applications of the compact. 

To this end the MIC3 Training Committee encourages all people who are disseminating 
information about military transitions based on the Compact statute to use copyrighted 
MIC3 training materials.   

Materials may be requested from the National Office by emailing mic3info@csg.org or 
calling 859.244.8000. 
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